
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

9. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 9.1 Mount Pleasant Community Centre and Ratepayers’ Association Inc:  Variation of Grant 

Purpose 
 
  The Board considered a letter from Bruce McKessar requesting that the Board vary the purpose 

for which funding was previously awarded to the Mt Pleasant Community Centre and 
Ratepayers’ Association Inc.  The funding had been allocated for community worker wage 
assistance. 

 
  The Board resolved to approve the variation to enable the Mount Pleasant Community Centre 

and Ratepayers’ Association Inc to use the funding for a hardware/software upgrade. 
 
 9.2 Linwood College 50th Jubilee Committee:  Transfer of Photographs to Digital Media 
 
  The Board considered a letter from Alan Parris requesting funding on behalf of the Linwood 

College 50th Jubilee Committee. 
 
  The Board resolved to allocate $2000 from its discretionary fund to the Linwood College 50th 

Jubilee Committee for the purpose of transferring photographs to digital media, subject to: 
 
 1. ascertaining that the quote provided was the best quote; and 
 
 2. a report back on the completed project. 
 
 


